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St Peter`s C of E (Aided) Primary School


Potters Green, Station Road, Cowfold, Nr Horsham, West Sussex RH13 8QZ


Tel No: 01403 864365  Fax: 01403 865475


E-mail: office@st-peters-cowfold.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr G Kolter BSc (hons) PGCE NPQH



21st  March 2018
Dear Parents,
After School Clubs
We are pleased to be able to offer the following clubs this term.  After school clubs will start the week commencing Monday 30th April 2018 for 10 weeks finishing week commencing Monday 9th July 2018 (taking into account the half term week 28th May to the 1st June). Drama club will finish the week commencing 23rd July as there is no Drama on 2nd July and an inset day on Monday 4th June. Judo Club will only run for 9 weeks and finish on Thursday 5th July 2018. Athletics club will run for 5 sessions only and will finish on the week commencing 4th June (allowing for half term). Please see separate letters enclosed with further information regarding Drama, Netball, Football and Judo.   Please note clubs are not open to Reception children.
	Club:
	Run by:
	Time:
	Day:
	Open to:

	Drama 
	Mrs Sarah Esser
	3.15pm – 4.15pm

	Monday
	Yrs 1 to 6 (Max 25)
(see separate letter - £35.00)


	Netball
	Mrs Michelle Peckham
	3.15pm – 4.15pm
	Tuesday
	KS2 Yrs 3 - 6 (Max 24)
Girls and Boys
See separate letter (£20.00)


	Football 

	Mr Sam Lyons

	3.15pm – 4.15pm
	Tuesday
	Yrs 1, 2 and 3 – Girls and Boys
See separate letter 

	Choir
	Mrs Rhoda Wilson and Mrs Katie Finch
	12.45pm – 1.15pm
	Tuesday
	KS2 Yrs 3 - 6

	Athletics
	Miss Emma Wren
	3.15pm – 4.15pm
	Wednesday
	KS2 Yrs 3 - 6

	Judo
	Judo for Schools Ltd


	3.15pm – 4.15pm
	Thursday
	Years 1 - 6

See separate letter - £35




Please fill in the slips attached and return to the School Office by Friday 20th April 2018 for your club request(s).   If a club is oversubscribed, we will select the ‘names out of hat’.  You will be notified of your child’s place in their selected club(s) by Tuesday 24th April 2018.
Yours sincerely
Samantha Newman
School Secretary

21st March 2018
St Peters School

Cowfold

AFTER SCHOOL/LUNCHTIME CLUBS (free of charge)
Child’s name:  ____________________________

Class:  _________________________

My child would like to attend the following clubs:

	             Football Yrs 1, 2 and 3
	Choir Yrs 3 - 6

	             Athletics Yrs 3 - 6
	


Signed   ______________________________

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
AFTER SCHOOL/LUNCHTIME CLUBS (free of charge) 
Child’s name:  ____________________________

Class:  _________________________

My child would like to attend the following clubs:

	             Football Yrs 1, 2 and 3
	           Choir Yrs 3 - 6

	             Athletics Yrs 3 - 6
	


Signed   ______________________________

21st March 2018
Netball Club

Dear Parents 

I am happy to tell you that I am running the netball club again this term after school starting on Tuesday 1st May 2018 for ten weeks finishing Tuesday 10th July 2018 from 3.15pm - 4.15pm.  

The club is open to KS2 only. There are a maximum of 24 places in the club. The sessions are £2 an hour payable termly which for this 10 week run of clubs means we kindly request payment of £20 from those parents whose children wish to join the club.  Cheques should be made payable to Michelle Peckham.

Please could you complete the form below with the relevant information and return it to the school office by Friday 20th April 2018.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Peckham

Netball Coach

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
Netball –  Summer Term 2018
Child/ren’s name:___________________________________________

I would like the above child/ren to take part in the Netball club commencing on Tuesday 1st May 2018 and enclose £20 exact cash/ OR cheque (please make cheques payable to Michelle Peckham)

In the event of a session being cancelled I am happy to be contacted by text message. 

Parent contact mobile number:   ………………………………………………..

Parent email address:…………………………………………………………….

Signed:  ___________________________________  (Parent)

21st March 2018
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8 The Cedars, Barnham, West Sussex, PO22 0EZ
Mob 07740861276, Email joenewton76@hotmail.com
To all children at this school – why don’t you come and give the sport a go?  Your very first lesson is free and if you then want to continue with judo, join the class register.

Judo is a very unique and dynamic sport which requires a variety of skills, including good self-discipline, control and co-ordination.  It is an effective form of self-defence, a great confidence booster for the more shy and timid children, along with a controlled outlet for the more boisterous.  Judo also introduces the use of a foreign language to the children and with all these positive points, and things to learn, the main satisfaction comes from seeing the enjoyment that the children have.

Please note that we have a kit hire/buy facility.

Terms tuition fee £31.50

Terms kit hire fee £5.00

Please make cheques payable to Schools Judo Club

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………………………

Judo Club commencing Thursday 3rd May 2018
Please hand this slip to the School Office for your consent for Judo lessons

Child’s name: ____________________________________________

Parent/Guardian/Teacher: __________________________________

Parent contact mobile number: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​_______________________________

Parent email address: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​______________________________________

I would like a free first trial lesson in Judo Club please   YES / NO

Signature of consent:  _____________________________________

21st March 2018
Dear Parents 

Drama Club

I am happy to tell you that I will be holding a Drama Club starting from Monday 30th April 2018, running for ten weeks, with the last one on Monday 23rd July 2018 (allowing for half term and an inset day on 4th June). (I am also unable to run Drama on Monday 2nd July)
I have been in the theatre for 37 years and am also a singer.  I have been teaching 5 - 19 year old children for more than 10 years so come to you with a wealth of experience.   I am Head of Drama for The Act to Arts Academy in Horsham and have been on stage many times including my own one woman show at The Capitol in Horsham.

I feel “the Drama Club is a fun, relaxed and a safe place for children to make up their own plays, let their imaginations run free and grow in confidence.  The classes are full of life and help those with little confidence.  Shy children soon learn to talk and speak out more and feel better about themselves. The club also helps other children build on existing confidence. The club will work on mime, characters, making up topical plays, drama games and much more.”
The club is open to KS1 and KS2 but not Reception children.  There are a maximum of 25 places in the club and these sessions are £3.50 an hour payable termly which, for this term, amounts to 10 sessions, bringing the total to £35.00.  

Please complete the form below, together with your subscription and return it to the school office by Friday 20th April 2018. 
Yours sincerely

Sarah Esser

…………………………………………..…………………………………………………………………………….

Drama Club – SUMMER TERM 2018
Child/ren’s name:___________________________________________

I would like the above child/ren to take part in the Drama club and enclose  £35.00  cash (exact money please) or cheque (made payable to Sarah Esser)  Please return this form to the School Office.
Signed:  ___________________________________  (Parent)

Parent contact mobile number:-  ……………………………………………………………

Parent contact email address:- ……………………………………………………………..
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